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Dear Students & Families,

With less than 4 weeks until the holidays now is the time
Afor f@r@g\s to plan a special activity. During the term
Hamies ags Fign busy and finding time to do something
Bpecd @0 Wk difficl®. Ghe holidays give us the perfect
A Ad}é&rtunity to do something enjoyable together. For many
families_this might mean an excursion into the community,
&)%)%e(r)f%n%ei\iti miié;f}&mean a fa\./.ourite activity at
home. Can | encourage all our families to take the

opportunity these holidays to do something special?
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%1 A T 4 A D iworkris well on the way to build a footpath in front of the
AAOI U sdh@IPTRiEId the result of conversations with the Baw

_ Baw shire to provide disability friendly access to both bus

U st&,szalga ﬁﬂe Leisure Centre. The Shire is also providing
ag%j,tionachrossing points in front of the school which will
allow for greater flexibility for wheelchairs to get to the

town centre and sporting facilities. With the Leisure

Centre expected to re -open late August this is a welcome
development for our school community.
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forget to

send a coat to
school.




News from the Senior Student Classes

It has been an exciting time in seniors this term and we cannot believe that the year is almost half
over!. Some of the high lights in the last few weeks include the great work that is being completed
in senior electives; the trades skill elective continues to restore and rebuild different wood
working projects in and around the school. The dance elective have been working hard to
choreograph a variety of dances and are looking forward to sharing their good work at the
Eisteddfod and | am sure some of their hard work will be there to be seen at the school concert!
The media group are also making their own screen plays of Roald Dahl books as well as some of
their own original work!!

The Senior group continues to put a focus on engaging with wider community as much as possible
and it is pleasing to see a group graduating students attending Gipps Tafe to learn Work Readiness
skills. They have learnt so much in their time already and it will be an honour to see them graduate
from their course in a few short weeks! The school has also made good use of community facilities,
including running tennis and soccer clinics at the local park and a group attending gym at the
Warragul YMCA. It is so pleasing to see our students conduct themselves in such a mature manner
whilst representing the school in the community.

I know many of the teaching staff are as excited as the students for our up coming excursion to
Etihad stadium to see St Kilda take on Carlton on the Queens Birthday weekend. It will be a great
opportunity for the students to access different community services outside of Baw Baw and for
them to foster friendships with each other outside of school hours.

Lets hope the rest of the year is so exciting!
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. Se(xd  Please SUPPORT our MAJOR
Creaf(Ons fundraiser for the yea®g
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Orders are due by Tuesday 7th June

(if you require another order form please contact the office)



